London Policing Ethics Panel Minutes of Meeting

Monday, 13 August 2018

Attendance

Dr Suzanne Shale (Chair) Dr Priya Singh Professor Leif Wenar

Also in attendance

Martin Tunstall, MOPAC Ben Bradford, Institute of Global City Policing

Apologies

Professor Deborah Bowman

Minutes of Last Meeting

1. The minutes of the meeting on 9 July 2018 were agreed.

Discussions Towards Final LFR Report

- 2. The Chair and Martin Tunstall shared with the Panel their views from observing the Met's recent trial of the LFR technology at the Westfield Stratford City mall.
- 3. Priya Singh and Ben Bradford updated the Panel on the progress of the follow-up survey on Londoners' views on the ways the Met gathers and retains personal data.
- 4. The Panel had a detailed discussion about the drafting of its final report. They agreed the report's scope and structure, the additional information required, who will be responsible for drafting each topic area, and the timelines for completion.

Action: Panel members to produce topic area bullet point drafts for review in September.

Neutrality of the Panel

- 5. To maintain neutrality, the Panel agreed:
 - all external approaches to individual members will be re-directed to Sarah Egan (Secretariat) for discussion with the Chair; and
 - any information gathering from private entities will be conducted through Panel meetings.

Action: The Panel to draft a policy document on neutrality in September.

The Panel's next meeting will be on 25 September 2018.